
Boeing Statement on TAAG Angola Airlines Accident
Boeing Statement on TAAG Angola Airlines Accident
Boeing expresses its condolences to those killed and its wish for the recovery of those injured in the crash of the
TAAG Angola Airlines airplane at M'Banza-Congo June 28. Boeing stands ready to provide technical assistance to
the Angolan authorities.
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